School is nearly out for the summer, but there is still plenty going on!  Summer School will be Monday – Thursday June 4-7 & 11-14.  Vacation Bible School will be held at the Elementary School June 18-22.  During each of these sessions there is also free breakfast and lunch available at the elementary for anyone 18 years old or younger that would like to come in to eat.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The three day summer school session that we are highly encouraging all students grades PK-12 to attend is (T-TH) August 28-30.  There will be FREE breakfast and lunch for all students on these three days.  
	Each year we see a “summer slump” where students tend to fall back from the academic progress they made during the school year.  Please continue to read and do math problems with children over the summer to keep their skills sharp!  Any additional work done with the children will help them.  This does not need to be book work; it can entail adding together prices of items bought at the grocery store, comparing prices of different brands based on size/weight, and calculating change owed upon checkout.  Reading the paper or a magazine or even getting to the library to allow children to pick out a book they want to read rather than one that is required to be read can be fun as well! 
